
 
26th March 2009 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Pirate Day! 
 
Pirate Day will be Wednesday, 1st April.  All staff and children in the Foundation Stage are invited to 
dress up as a pirate for the day.  Some ideas that you might want to use are: 
 

• Tea towel/fabric/scarf as a pirates’ head scarf 

• Eye patch 

• Face paint of skull and cross bones 

• White shirt/ stripy top with large black belt 

• Waist coat 
 
NB: PLEASE DON’T SEND YOUR CHILD IN WITH ANY FORM OF SWORD AS, FOR HEALTH AND 
SAFETY REASONS, IT WILL BE KEPT IN A SAFE CUPBOARD. 
 
The challenges your young pirate will face over the course of the day are: 
 
Walk The Plank!  Children will have to balance across a dangerous ravine. 
 
Treasure Hunt!  Children will have to follow clues to find treasure (Easter egg!) 
 
Turn Your Teacher’s into Pirates!  Children will be challenged to alter photos of Miss Morgan and Mrs 
Yendell to create a pirate look! 
 
Manning The Ship!  Children will be challenged to follow a series of instructions to keep the ‘Good 
Ship Staples’ afloat! 
 
A Pirate Sing-a-long!  Children will sing a number of nautical songs and learn a few pirate sayings! 
 
We have printed a Sponsor Form on the back of this letter - Please return this form with your child on 
Pirate Day (Wednesday 1st April) to be stamped. 
 
We would like to thank Friends of Fairlands for donating an Easter egg for each child in the Foundation 
Stage. 
 
 
 
 
The Foundation Stage Team 
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